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LÜTZE takes over the Passenger Information of PICASO

Rail equipment specialist LÜTZE Transportation takes over the Passenger Information
Systems division of PICASO Systems.

Weinstadt: Lütze Transportation GmbH, part of the LUETZE International GmbH, will be taking
over the Passenger Information Systems division of PICASO Systems GmbH in Cologne as of
1st July 2019. This marks an expansion of LÜTZE's product portfolio for rail vehicles, which not
only includes control equipment, interface equipment and signaling technology, but will also
include passenger information solutions in the future.
The new product field includes information systems for passengers, audio systems for
announcements, digital and car-specific announcements, passenger and driver intercoms,
signal generators and horns, and also Ethernet infrastructure. "LÜTZE's investment in the
passenger information field sends a clear message of its ambitions in the rapidly growing, future-
oriented and sustainable rail sector," says Udo Lütze, owner of Luetze International GmbH.

 

Fig.: Keys are handed over on 13th August 2019 at the site in Cologne
from left to right: Bernhard Kurka, Frank Josef Krüger, Udo Lütze, Andre Kengerter)
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